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MUSEUM IS OPEN FOR TOURING
from the 4th of May 2021

We are happy to inform you that since the 4th of May 2021 Lublin Open Air  Village
Museum shall be reopened for the visitors. The interiors of buildings will not be accessible for
visitors. However, we recommend taking a walk amidst monument buildings, spring greenery
and animals. On the 4th of May, there will be free admission to the Museum. *Social
distancing and wearing masks is obligatory on the Museum’s grounds.
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